
11th November 2016 

 

Dear All, 

It has been a very busy week in Topaz this week! It was lovely to see some of you at Dr. Tom 

Robson’s talk on Monday.  

 

Topaz newsletter                            

 

Dr. Tom came to tell us about diamond power on Monday. We were inspired to try to solve our own 

problems straight away so that we can get diamond power that helps our brain to grow. He talked to us 

about taking responsibility for the problem. He thought that we were amazing and he loved our 

classroom. He thought that it was really good for helping our brains to grow. He told us about brain 

stars (brain cells) and asked us to make some so we did this when we learnt about printing with sticks. 

Mrs Windmill and Ms Johns have been blown away with the way we have been trying to solve our own 

problems. Our home learning challenge this week is all about diamond power. This is in the home 

learning book. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sally Windmill 

Power for Good 

We joined the other children in the 

school to share what we had learnt 

about making sure that bullying 

doesn’t happen in our school.  

 

We loved this story about the 

characters falling out and linked it to 

bullying and our healthy eating. 

 

We had lots of questions to ask Yvonne from hedgehog 

rescue. She brought Harry who had lost his mummy. She 

talked to us about lots of things that we can do to help 

hedgehogs. Ask the children what they learnt and let us 

know! 

When I grow up I want to be.. 


